
Prez Sez, November 2023 

Our weekends are full at PVRA.  We have shows, including two new show series in November, Ranch Riding 
and an Open Show.  We also have Barrel Racing, a Hunter Jumper Show, Working Equitation Show and Polo 
clinics and matches all before the end of the year.  Since we had the VSV outbreak earlier in the year, many 
shows are trying to complete show series before the end of the year.  
 
Please support these show series and your show managers to make this year a financial success.   We are 
looking at both a new tractor and major work on our water truck, without which we can not maintain our 
grounds and hold our shows.  These are significant expenses 
 
 
Welcome your new Board of Directors for 2024  
President-Janice Kall 
Vice President-Jim Walls 
Secretary-Sandy Childers 
Treasurer-Kasey Bergman 
2 year position Michael Goldberg 
2 year position-Jim Touhy 
1 year board position-Julie Hammond 
Sam Miller to start year 2 out of 2 
Jost Diederichs to start year 2 out of 2 
 
Dues, Bylaws & Operating Rules Changes 
At the September meeting, the Board brought Dues, Bylaws, and Operating Rules changes to the General 
Meeting, to start the approval process.  We will vote this month to approve them.   These changes you can 
also find on the website under the Membership Tab, under Horse Tales for September, October and 
November 2023.  You can find the old versions under Member Documents. 
 
I hope you all will attend the November General Meeting held at the PVRA Grounds at 7 pm on Tuesday 
November 7.   

Janice Kall, President 
president@pvra.com 

 

 


